
Message of the Executive Secretariat to the  Trade Unions USB of Italy

Dear colleagues, 

On behalf of the class-oriented movement of Greece, of the trade unions we want you
to convey to the families of victims our heartfelt condolences and solidarity.

We stand by your side in the common fight against the big capital who does not
respect human life, but it has as only criterion its profit.

Greece, Athens August 18, 2018


